
                             August 28, 2022                                        22ndst Sunday in Ordinary Time  

Welcome to our Parish Community! 
If you are new to St. Joseph, we welcome you – whether you have come 
here from another part of the country, from across the world, or simply 
from another parish. You have helped us celebrate the liturgy in a beautiful 
way. If you would like to become part of our Catholic community,  
please fill out a registration form available on our website. Welcome!  

Prayers: For our Armed Forces at home and overseas 
including Christian Fraga, Steven Hahn, Ramon   Var-
gas, Ian Dimmick, John Hylden, Christy Hylden, An-
drew Jacobsen, Alexander Araujo, Tyson Kaas,  

Christian Shink, Juan  Borrego, Estrella Gomez,  Erick 
Miller, Eric Sheldon, and Justin Dennis Byerly. For  our  
sick including Drew Schreiber, Gil  Gloria, Elaine Himes, 
Lois and Rick Rutherford, Jan Billings, Rory Valdes, 

Jan McCallister, Fr. Lawrence Reilly, Silvia   
  Rodriguez, Kathleen Barone, Monica Moore, Lourdes  
  Nelson, Jessica Floeter, Billy Sickles, Nestor Barba,  
  Elizabeth Torres, Eva Bratton, Kim Davis,  Kathy Ramirez, 
Bill Roe, Donna Whitehead, John Curran, Bob and Mary 
Ross, Alberto Carranza, Danika Whitsett, Fr. Tom Long,  
Jerry Mikkelsen, Kelly Freeman, Gus Perez, Jim Nicacio,  
Arlene Callahan, Dominic Nicacio, Luca Nicacio, Phyllis 
and Jack Pelletier, Nancy Park, Marlene Madrigal, Sherri 
McKie, Hugo Garcia, Vanessa   Nicacio,  Carol Smith, Pat      

  Leskovar, Tony Wise, Patty Brown,  Armando  Rodriguez, 
Jose Del Angel,  Zara Husan, Ronald Campbell, Raquel 
Cardoza, Bob DeLorenzo, Dolores Baker, Samuel  

  Quintanilla, Frank Leifheit, Pat McKie Szacik,  Christy 
Leskovar, Carmen Nava, Mike Draper, Peter Braun, Tracy 
Slater, Yolanda Quintero, Kimberly Hansen, Hazel Meister, 
Ernie Scwierczynski, Kolton Hansford, and all par ishioners 
experiencing health problems and for those from our  

  community who have passed away recently. Please call when 
your ill family member gets better, so we can make room for 
someone else on the list of prayers for the sick. 

 
   

August 29– September 4 
 
 
 

Stewardship Message 
“Rather, when you hold a banquet, invite the poor, the  
crippled, the lame, the blind; blessed indeed will you be  
because of their inability to repay you."    Luke 14:13-14 

One of the main principles of living a stewardship lifestyle is to give without  
expecting anything in return.  This is difficult for some to comprehend in our 

“consumerist” culture.  This is even difficult for many parish communities that have 
become heavily dependent on parish fundraising events to support the mission and 
ministry of their local parish.  Generally speaking, at a parish fundraiser, you pay 
money and receive something in return; it’s just a financial transaction.  This is 

opposed to our parish offertory at Holy Mass, where you unite your sacrifice with 
Jesus’s, renewing our covenant relationship with Him 

Collection for  August 14, 2022 
 

Sunday Offerings      $14337.52 
Building Fund          $884.00 
School Donations           $243.00  
Saint Vincent de Paul         $100.00 
Assumption of Our Lady          $636.00 
Priests’  Retirement/Seminarian’s Education                    $929.50

                                                      
Openings:     

Monday  
2 am 

Tuesday  
12 midnight 

The Adoration Chapel 
is open to visitors.  

 Please call:  
Carol, 582-5011, or,  en español,  

Delmi, 509-528-8896, to obtain a personal code for entry. 
 Go to the good Lord very simply, with the surrender of a 
small child.  Tell the good Lord what you are thinking, what 
you want, what is upsetting you.  Oh! How happy we become 
when we discover this interior conversation with our Lord. We 
carry our treasure [with us] everywhere.  He becomes the  
center of our heart and life."(St. Peter Julian Eymard)             
  

Bulletin Deadline:  
All articles should be submitted via email  
receptionist@stjoseph-kennewick.org for review  
before they will be considered for publication.  
The deadline to submit articles for the bulletin is one  
Week before the intended publication date for             
advertising. 

Monday  

6:30 am 

† Elaine Loftus 

8:30 am 

† Janet Wraspir 

Tuesday  

6:30 am 

Isela Y Araceli Valdivia (Healing) 

8:30 am 

† Bill McShane 

Wednesday  

6:30 am 

Isela Y Araceli Valdivia (Healing) 

8:30 am 

† Ted Leskovar 

Thursday  

6:30 am 

Isela Y Araceli Valdivia (Healing) 

8:30 am 

No intentions for this Mass 

7:00 pm 

† Demetria Meraz 

Friday  

6:30 am 

Isela Y Araceli Valdivia (Healing) 

8:30 am 

† Manuel Ramirez 

Saturday  

8:30 am 

† Elaine Loftus 

5:30 pm 

† Peter Clemens 

7:00 pm 

† Oscar Farias 

† Irma Hernandez Garcia 

Sunday  

9:00 am 

No intentions for this Mass 

11:00 am 

† Mike Alto 

† Ella Javidando 

† Brigatta Delgado 

1:00 pm 

† Amalia Del Pozo 

† Teodoro Olivera 

† Rita Conejo 

5:30 pm 

No intentions for this Mass 

7:00 pm 

† Almas del purgatorio 

† Carlos Madrigal 

The Parish Office will be closed 

every 4th Wednesday for staff meetings.  

Hours: 11:00 am to 1:00 pm 



A NOTE FROM SERRA CLUB  

OF TRI CITIES 

 

 "Take my yoke upon you, says the Lord." 

Are you willing to accept the yoke of the 

Lord through a vocation as a priest, deacon, sister, or brother? 

 

SAVE THE DATE: Priesthood Sunday is September 25, 2022.  

This is the perfect time to show your gratitude to your priests  

for all they do in your spiritual life. 

Traveling Vocations Crucifixes 
 

Courtesy of the Serra Club of the Tri Cities, St Joseph’s has two 
Traveling Vocations Crucifixes—one at the 9:00 am Mass and one 
at the 1:00 pm Mass. Sign up to take a crucifix (box includes the 
crucifix, rosary, and prayer cards) home for one week and pray for 
vocations—all vocations, but especially vocations to the Priesthood, 
Diaconate, and Vowed Religious Life. We pray that more young 
men and women will hear God’s call and say yes. Remember,  
without priests, we would not have the Holy Eucharist or 
other sacraments!!  
  
8/28 Mark Glesener 
 
With questions or to sign up, contact Celine Petersen,  
509-582-8738, for 9:00 am or Irma Valdivia, 509-366-4422, for 
1:00 pm. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Every Wednesday in-person or live on Facebook   
 9:15 am in the Parish Office, second floor rooms A and B. 

 

Called and Gifted  Workshop  

Save the Date  

October 8, 2022-Parish Office Building, second floor  

Coming soon: an opportunity to begin a journey to discover the 

unique call God has for you, and the gifts He gives you to fulfill 

your mission in life! It all starts with the Called and Gifted  

Workshop!! A teaching team from the Catherine of Siena Institute 

in Colorado Springs will offer the introductory Called and Gifted 

Workshop on Saturday, October 8. Eve-

ryone is invited to  

participate. To register or find out 

more, contact Deacon Bill at  

509-586-3820 or DeaconWilliam-

Mich@stjoseph-kennewick.org 

Soccer Coach Position: 

St. Joseph's Catholic School is seeking  a soccer coach for the  

upcoming season, August 31 through mid- October.  The team is 

coed, sixth - eighth grade.  Practices are two days per week with 

two games per week, 3-5pm.   

 

The position  comes with a $500 stipend 

for the season.   

 

If interested, contact Jack Aitoro via email  

 jackaitoro@sjske.org. 

Mass Intentions 

 

You can now make Mass intention  

requests online by scanning the QR 

code.   

You can also visit the parish website to 

access the page.  
 

https://massintentions.com/onlineorders/?

key=b70706fdb0027063c33c00f7ce3e040221dd70bb 

Online requests are available only if you are paying by 

credit card.  Full instructions available in this weekend’s 

bulletin. 

Women of  

St. Joseph  

will be meeting on  

August 31, 2022, at 6:30 

pm at the Yard Sale Shed 

next to the PAC (gym). 

The September Yard Sale is right around the corner. We will need all 

the help we can get.  If your children attend St Joseph School,  

working at the Yard Sale counts for your volunteer hours.  The Yard 

Sale staff kindly asks that you not donate your treasures to the  

parish during Yard Sale week.  The last day to donate is  

 September 10. We will resume taking donations on September 18. 

Thank you for all your donations in the past, present, and future. 

We couldn't  hold the Yard Sale, a major fundraiser, without your 

time, talent, and treasures. 

https://massintentions.com/onlineorders/?key=b70706fdb0027063c33c00f7ce3e040221dd70bb
https://massintentions.com/onlineorders/?key=b70706fdb0027063c33c00f7ce3e040221dd70bb

